
                                                                                                        
 
 

Dear YMCA Family:  

This is an extraordinarily challenging time; unlike anything we have experienced. 

While we need to maintain social distance today, our Y community is strong and 

connected. We will get through this together. And when we emerge from this 

challenging moment, we look forward to welcoming you and your families back 

through our doors. 

Right now, we're asking you to stay with us if you can, by maintaining your Y 

membership. 

Your support now ensures that the Y will be here after this situation has subsided. 

Our strong hope is to reopen our doors as soon as we are allowed to, and we will 

be ready to serve and help our community get back to a sense of normalcy. 

We know you  have a lot of questions. We do, too. All of us are grateful for the 

outpouring of support many of you have expressed. We are committed to doing 

everything possible to secure the future of the Y, and its services, in these 

uncertain times. Closure for any length of time represents a significant threat to 

us as a non-profit organization, but we are hopeful that this situation is 

temporary and we will return to normal operations soon.   

Thank you for working with us to demonstrate the power of community and what 

we can accomplish when we  come together to support those who need us the 

most. 

With your membership, you are more than a member of our gym and fitness 

facilities—you are a critical part of the Y Community, Movement, and Mission. 

This situation will continue to evolve, and so will we. We will do our best to 

continue to communicate with you all as things progress. We thank you for being 

such valued members of our YMCA family. 

Chris Nucerino 

CEO 


